
Brant Christian School Society 

ELECTRONICS ON THE BUS 

 

As discussed at our Annual General Meeting on November 6, 2014, electronics are now allowed 
on school buses.   Please note the following in regards to this new privilege: 

 

1. Parents are responsible for monitoring their children’s electronic devices and what is on 
it.  Teachers and/or bus drivers have no way of policing what is going on.   
 

2. Please be very mindful that other families might have different standards of what is 
acceptable and what isn’t.  Please don’t send games, let kids watch or listen to materials 
that might be offensive, crude, containing violence, swearing or any ungodly material.  
Please ensure that your child(ren) keep devices containing such content at home.  
 

3. Talk with your children about what you expect from them: 
• What they have on their own electronics (see above). 
• What their friends or other students on the bus have on their devices.  (For 

example: ask them to stop, look away or move away if they feel uncomfortable or 
don’t think that the content would be approved by parents, teachers or Jesus.  
 

4. Encourage students to talk about and/or report both positive and negative things that are 
happening on the bus with you as their parents, their teachers and/or the principal for the 
safety and wellbeing of all students.  

 
5. Electronic devices will be taken away from students who listen to unacceptable content 

while riding the bus, including during field trips and all school related activities. 
 

6. Brant Christian School is not responsible for lost, broken or stolen devices.   


